
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

 

                                                                                                                                         2nd May 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I was very proud of our 

year 4 children who 

went to sing to the old 

folk at Cheadle Manor 

Care Home, they were 

enthusiastic and sang 

their hearts out.  The 

residents in the care 

home were absolutely 

thrilled, one or two 

even shed a tear.   

 

Parents and Carers of year 4 please join us for the class assembly on Thursday 4th May at the 

beginning of the day.  You do not need a ticket, please go to the main entrance of school after you 

have dropped your children off. 

We had a lovely day celebrating Eid with our children and families, 

thank you so much for sending food in and for joining our classes on 

Friday afternoon.  

 

Please join us for our Coronation party from 2.30 on Friday 5th May, 

we are hoping for nice weather so that we can have snacks and drinks 

on the school field and traditional activities such as egg and   spoon 

races. Weather permitting it will be lots of fun!  Children can wear red 

white and blue, (or clothes that they are comfortable in). 

Best wishes 

Mrs Hill 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/


 

Diary Dates  

 Thursday 4th May – Year 4 Class assembly 

 Friday 5th May – Coronation party, wear red white and blue to celebrate the coronation of 
King Charles III 

 Monday 8th May – Bank holiday 

 Week beginning Monday 8th May - Year 6 SATs exams 

 Tuesday 16th May – 2.15 meeting for parents of year 5 and 6 meeting about the Sex and 
Relationships Education curriculum 

 Tuesday 23rd May – EYFS class assembly 

 Friday 26th May – Break up for the Whit holiday 

 Monday 12th June – Return to school 

 Wednesday 14th June – class photographs  

 Wednesday 14th June – 4.15 meeting for parents of year 5 and 6 meeting about the Sex and 
Relationships Education curriculum 

 Thursday 22nd June – Beach Party straight after school until 5.00 

 Tuesday 27th June – Year 5 visit to the Mosque 

 Monday 3rd July – Year 5 and 6 residential 

 Wednesday 5th July – Year 6 playing at the Bridgewater Hall with the Halle orchestra  

 Friday 7th July – Year 5 trip to Lyme Park  

 Monday 10th July – Children in Key stage 2 playing in the orchestra at the Town Hall Stockport 
at 7.00 p.m. 

 Tuesday 18th July – KS2 Dress rehearsal  

 Wednesday 19th July KS2 performance 

 Wednesday 26th July – Year 6 leavers party  

 Thursday 27th July – Break up for summer. 

This Week our Class Captains are: 

 

Mrs Woodworth – Zahraa, for great independent reading 

Miss Nugent – Abdul, for working hard in Maths 

Mrs Burke – Skyla, for always being a role model of how to live our school values 

Miss Brownrigg – Marva, for always having a positive attitude to learning.   

Mr Fenwick – Shae, for the times he does the right thing – keep it up! 

Mrs Davies – Laith, for improved focus and attitude 

Mrs Parker – Jacob, for being very brave 

 

This week’s Headteacher’s awards were given to Ahalam and Ethan for their enthusiastic singing at 

Cheadle Manor Care Home. 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/


 

 

The class with the best attendance last week was Miss Nugent’s class with 97.7% 

Children will be given a treat for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 100% attendance 

each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 8.55 each day.   

Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  

Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 

PE Kits 

PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 

or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do 

not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  

 

Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 

lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 

The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  

The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 

School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 
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